
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Richard Allen 
Lead Member of the Examining Authority  

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

London Borough of Havering (20025659) – LB Havering response to Statement of 
Commonality for Statements of Common Ground (REP7-012) 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment upon REP7-012 Statement of Commonality for 
Statements of Common Ground May 2021. 
 

I can confirm that LB Havering has reviewed this document and agrees with the majority of 
the content of the report that relates to LB Havering, with the exception of the position 
regarding the effects on the highway network from construction and operational issues.  
This position is currently unshaded (Table 6.1 of REP7-012) and Havering believes should 
be shown as RED. A number of issues concerning the impact on the local and strategic 
road network are not agreed as set out in section 10.2 and 10.3 of Table 3.1 on REP7-006 
Statement of Common Ground with London Borough of Havering. 
 
With regards to the Statement of Common Ground with London Borough of Havering 
(REP7-006), LBH would wish for section 7.3.1 to be updated to reflect the provision of the 
NMU route via Brook Street interchange. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

Daniel Douglas  
Team Leader Transport Planning 

Daniel Douglas 
Team Leader Transport Planning  
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